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Dear Mayor Shepherd, O

Re:  Tour of GEID’s Water System Facilities and Proposed Okanagan Lake
Intake and Pumpstation

The Board of Trustees of the Glenmore-Ellison Improvement District extends an
invitation to yourself and all Council members to attend a tour of the GEID water
system facilities.

The tour is expected to take approximately 2 hours, commencing at 9:30 a.m. and will
conclude with lunch. The District will make every effort to arrange the event around
the Council’s availability. After consulting with the Mayor’s secretary and in an
effort to accommodate everyone’s schedules, we offer to make arrangements on both
Tuesday, August 17" and Thursday, August 26t

It would be appreciated if you would kindly advise by August 11™ who would be
interested in attending and on which day they would be available.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the office and speak with
Nancy Howlett.

Sincerely,
GLENMORE-ELLISON
IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT

Bob Fugger
Chair, Board of Trustees



